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        Date: 27th October 2023  

 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find attached a letter from Peake District Survival School. 
 
 
Reception will be having lessons from Thursday 9th November until Thursday 23rd November. 
 
Year 1 will be having lessons from Thursday 30th November until Thursday 14th December. 
 
Year 5 will be having lessons from Thursday 9th November until Thursday 14th December. 
 
 
Year 5 are to arrive in outdoor clothes, as per the letter, and bring their full uniform and shoes in a bag. 
 
Reception/Year 1 are to arrive in full uniform with their outdoor clothes and wellies/old trainers in a bag. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the office. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rigby  
Principal 
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